February 6th 1974

Dear Bill:

I am glad to hear that you are at Danbury, since it is
much better than West St. or Sommerset, Iam also glad to
hear that you will be out by May lst.

Bill, I sent you five money orders so that you do not
have to cash them all at once. It is much safer, I think, that
way. I will send the same thing in the first week of March &
April, In May when you get out, I would consider it an honor
if you would let me buy you dinner.

Bill, you are paying a high price for helping your
country but the day will come when you will be rewarded with
a Free Cuba. The price of freedom is very expensive and you
are paying a part of it.

If you get time to write, I would like to know what the
men at Danbury feel about "Watergate' and what is happening
with Nixon, How do they feel about the impeachment of our
President? Also, what do the Cubans in Danbury feel about
going back to Cuba?

Bill, if you can write to me, let me know if I can
mail you some books. I have a couple of good ones for you.

Good luck and God be with you.



Mr. William Sampol
1810 East 49th Street
Brooklyn, N. Y, 11234

Mr. Guillermo Novo Sampol
#80125

Federal Correctional Institution
Pembroke Station

Danbury, Connecticut 06810






